
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Taylor, Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 2/2/2016 2:27:53 PM
Subject: RE: DHEC confirmation chronology

So, Earl Hunter was never re-confirmed after his first term expired?
 
From: Taylor, W. Marshall [mailto:taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:14 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: DHEC confirmation chronology
 
Holly, Per our discussion. Thanks again, Marshall 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <Co_Copier@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: February 2, 2016 at 1:15:11 PM EST

To: <Marshall.Taylor@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Message from ACK_3414_KM470
Reply-To: <Co_Copier@dhec.sc.gov>

Scanned from a Pollock Company Device.
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